Hello Everyone
 

Just minutes ago I received the word, Matt's Law Senate Bill 1454, is being heard in the Assembly Public Safety next Tuesday, June 20 in Room 126 at 9am.
 

This is it - the news we have been waiting for.  This is the hearing where we need "A BIG TURNOUT" we need as many of you that can, to come in your red and show support for Matt's Law.  I apologize for the lateness in the notice but as I said I just found out myself.
 
Please spread the word, this is very important! We have come too far, we need bodies on Tuesday so that we can make a much needed impression on the Assembly just as we did in the Senate.  Please don't think because you are only one person that you won't make a difference you can and will make a difference. Everyone makes a difference.

If you wouldn't mind could you please reply back to me and let me know whether or not you will be able to attend this hearing?

Thank you everyone for your support, I hope to see a lot of you on Tuesday in your red with your Matt's Badges on.  Don't forget Matt Badges will be available at the Capitol in front of the Hearing Room 126.
 

On Monday, June 19 there will be a press conference at the Capitol if anyone is able to attend that would be great, details will follow when they are available.
 

Thank you again.
 

"Hug your children and tell them you love them everyday."

Love, 
Debbie, MM
